

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 23 JUNE 2025



HOUSE SPELLING BEE

Our annual House Spelling Bee saw each House represented by 3 teams of their best spellers! The students had to work together to spell difficult words and solve puzzles to earn points for their Houses.



















The audience also had participation rounds where they needed to find letters and work in groups to communicate words with their teams. Thank you to our wonderful hosts, Annabel, Rishab and Ramisha who are all House Vice Captains. A big congratulations to Wilberforce who won the event!

Ms Michelle Raft

Head of House & Year 10 Advisors